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I think littering is a major problem, and reducing incentives to prevent it is a huge 

mistake.  We are farmers, and people dump mattresses, and all sorts of very 

disgusting garbage on our land for US to get rid of at OUR expense.  I would not 

want US to have increased expenses fines or fees for being the dump site of the 

irresponsible, BUT I DO WANT THE PEOPLE WHO DISREGARD PRIVATE 

PROPERTY AND WHO DO NOT RESPECT THE LAND ENOUGH TO HELP KEEP 

IT CLEAN TO PAY THE EXPENSE OF PICKING IT UP.  It costs someone time and 

money to pick up roadside litter.  That cost needs to be on the backs of the people 

doing the littering.  I do not support any bill anywhere that reduces responsibility of 

the wrong doer. 
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